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Thank you to everyone who vol-

unteers each week at Bryant Ele-

mentary each week. You are im-

pacting so many children with eve-

ry hour you spend volunteer-

ing.   Right now we only have two 

people officially signed up for this 

Friday, so please CLICK HERE to 

register.   

Thank you to everyone who vol-

unteered at the 9 Health Fair last 

weekend. Either helping with Set 

up on Friday or on Saturday. Linda 

Sue reports we had 10%-15% more 

people attend this year than last.  

This week Bruce Ward will speak 

about the Rotary Peak Hike. Den-

ver Mile High’s very own Bruce 

Ward will present on Rotary’s 

efforts to gain official name recog-

nition of “Rotary Peak”.  Bruce, 

and his company,  Choose Out-

doors, have been instrumental in 

these efforts.  Bruce will share the 

history behind this cause, recap 

the recent hike on September 11th, 

and describe what still needs to be 

done and how you can help!  

If any of you are considering the 

Presidents Dinner, when the Presi-

dent of Rotary speaks to our dis-

trict, there will be individual regis-

tration beginning on November 

1st.  Please register if you would 

like to attend. The dinner is held 

on the 7th of January at Denver 

Marriott South  in LoneTree. As 

we did last year, Denver Mile 

High Rotary has a budget to pay 

for possibly all or a portion of 

your entry ticket, depending on 

how many members 

attend.  Again registration opens 

November 1st, please register 

and then send your invoice to 

myself for reimbursement 

(depending on how many people 

attend).  

Next week I will be traveling, so 

Adams will run the meeting.  We 

will have Kara Lapso speak about 

ShelterBox.  In 2012, ShelterBox 

became Rotary International’s 

first Project Partner and remains 

the only relief Charty.  Kara has 

been deployed with ShelterBox 

four times (for a total of 6 

months on the ground) and have 

worked with Rotarians in the 

Philippines, Ecuador and Sri 

Lanka.  Thank you to everyone 

who has pitched in and will sup-

port ShelterBox, as when a disas-

ter strikes countries, villages, 

town, this provides an oppor-

tunity for families to live when 

they have lost their homes.  

On November 2nd, we will be at 

the American Museum of West-

ern Art.  Please buy your ticket in 

advance. Chuck should have given 

you all of the information that 

you need, if you have additional 

questions, please see Chuck. Then 

happy hour to follow at the 

Brown Palace. If you have not 

already RSVPed, again, please 

contact Chuck Rudolph.  

Then of course the Evite went 

out for the Passport Party, bring 

your favorite cultural dish or Ital-

ian wine, and donate to the Den-

ver Mile High Rotary Foundation 

on the eve of Nov 4th.  

  

Thank you for all you do.  

-Melanie 

Denver Mile High Rotary where commitment and service rise above the mountain tops  

http://www.denvermilehigh.org/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Denver-Mile-High-Rotary-Club/113095428749155?ref=ts
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Denver-Mile-High-Rotary-Club/113095428749155?ref=ts
http://www.linkedin.com/groups/Denver-Mile-High-Rotary-Club-4558621
http://www.linkedin.com/groups/Denver-Mile-High-Rotary-Club-4558621
http://www.clubrunner.ca/portal/Home.aspx?accountid=50085
http://www.rotary.org/
http://denvermilehigh.org/event/food-bag-program-harrington-elementary-school-6/
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Denver Mile High Rotary Upcoming Programs 
 

October 19th - Denver Mile High’s very own Bruce Ward will present on Ro-

tary’s efforts to gain official name recognition of “Rotary Peak”.  Bruce, and 

his company,  Choose Outdoors, have been instrumental in these ef-

forts.  Bruce will share the history behind this cause, recap the recent hike 

on September 11
th
, and describe what still needs to be done and how you 

can help! 

October 26th - Kara Lapso will discuss Shelterbox and its commitment to 

those in need following natural disasters. With Hurricane Matthew's devas-

tation, the Shelterbox team is again mobilizing to assist the relief efforts and 

partner with Rotary.   

November 2nd - Touring the American Museum of Western Art from 3-

4:30PM followed by Happy Hour at the Brown Palace Ship’s Tavern.  

 

 

 

October Birthdays  
 
7th—Carolyn Nobel 
8th—Kevin Gallaway 
25th—Heidi Resetarits 
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Weekly Inspirators, Greeters & Hosts 

 

October 19th 

Inspiration -  Tom Gregory 

Greeters - Susan Henderson and Ted Hendryx 

Host - Sarah Hite 

Rotary Minute - Noreen Keleshian 

 

October 26th 

Inspiration -  Bob Kemp  

Greeters - Audrey Leavitt and Paul Leidig 

Host - Jeff McAnallen 

Vocational - Tom Giordano 
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TRAINING  

 

Would you like more knowledge and training from Rotary. Our District hosts Dis-

trict Learning and Leadership Development—Plans and carries out, with the di-

rection of the District Governor Elect, the District Assembly in the spring of each 

year; serves as a resource to club trainers, and assists in other District seminars, 

workshops, and conferences as requested. 

 

The Rotary Leadership Institute (RLI) - Rocky Mountain Division  

 

A training program dedicated to improving the Rotary knowledge and leadership 

skills of the future leaders of Rotary Clubs and Districts.  Click here to view the 

RLI Brochure.  

 

Don’t be afraid to ask, there are resources out there. Become a better leader, 

member of Rotary of society.  

 

http://www.rotary5450.org/SitePage/training 

 

100 Acts of Good 

 

To mark the Rotary Foundation centennial, we’re encouraging members every-

where to do 100 acts of good throughout the year. Let others know by posting 

photos of yourself on social media, along with a brief description of the act, us-

ing #100actsofgood.  

 

http://centennial.rotary.org/en/get-caught-act-doing-good  

http://clubrunner.blob.core.windows.net/00000050085/en-ca/files/sitepage/training/2015-16-rli-brochure/RLI-Brochure-2015-16.pdf
http://clubrunner.blob.core.windows.net/00000050085/en-ca/files/sitepage/training/2015-16-rli-brochure/RLI-Brochure-2015-16.pdf
http://centennial.rotary.org/en/get-caught-act-doing-good
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Tour of the American Museum of Western Art 

PLEASE MAKE YOUR RESERVATION  

 

At our July 27 DMHR meeting, Kristin Fong, Educator of the American Museum 
of Western Art invited the club members and guests for a private tour.  We 
have scheduled our visit for Wednesday November 2 at 3 pm.  This will be our 
get together in lieu of our club meeting for that date. 
 
After an approximate 1 ½ hour audio tour, we will adjourn to the Brown Pal-
ace’s Ships Tavern which is just across the street from the Museum at 1727 
Tremont Place for no-host libation and club provided snacks. 
 
We have ample space (limited by audio devices) at 50 units but we need to get 
your reservation.  Please bring a spouse or friend.  This is also a great way to 
introduce new people to the club. Your sole cost at the Museum will be $5 per 
audio set.   
 
Please also respond if you only expect to come to the Ship’s Tavern, indicating 
“Ship’s Tavern Only”.  
 
A Evite invitation will be sent out to all members.  Please reply to the invita-
tion as it will make it easier to track responses.  If you did not receive the evite, 
you can also follow the following web address: 
http://www.evite.com/event/0249TMSGKK4PPECVCEPGLGS3JFGELY/activity?
gid=006AQ6OB5WBWA4A7IEPGLGTA5W2DPU&utm_campaign=view_invitatio
n_button&utm_medium=email&utm_source=GUEST_INVITE_EVENT 
 
The American Museum of Western Art  provides access to one of the world’s 

most comprehensive collections of Western art in one of the most unique 

settings in the country, the historic Navarre Building.  The Collection is dis-

played in a salon style, which is in keeping with the Navarre’s 19th Century ori-

gins and allows the Museum to exhibit a survey of Western art and history. 

The Museum’s permanent exhibition (which includes over 300 paintings, draw-

ings, and sculptures by more than 180 artists and spans nearly 200 years of 

American history) promotes the public’s understanding and appreciation of art 

depicting the American West from the early 1800s through the present day.  
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Continental Breakfast  
 

The continental breakfast will be served every 2nd Wednesday of the month.   

——————————— 
Denver Mile High Rotary Calendar  

October 21st  - Bryant Elementary Food Bag Program/Food for  Thought  

 

October 28th  - Bryant Elementary Food Bag Program/Food for  Thought  

 

November 2nd - Tour  of American Museum of Western Art. 3:00 to 4:30PM 

followed by Happy Hour at the Brown Palace Ship’s Tavern 

 

November 4th  - Bryant Elementary Food Bag Program/Food for  Thought  

 

November 4th  - Passpor t Par ty 

 

December 5th - State of the State Mental Health Symposium—Hyatt Denver 

Tech Center 

 

Save the Date! 

December 11th - Denver  Mile High Rotary Holiday Par ty 

 

January 7th - RI President's Dinner  Denver  Marr iott South (10345 Park 

Meadows Drive, Lone Tree, CO 80124)  5:30—8:30PM 

 
King Soopers Cards 

Did you know the minute you load 

your King Soopers card our club gets a 

percentage of the money you add? You 

don't even need to spend it and our 

club gets a percentage! Use it for your 

daily coffee run. That's right, it's good 

at King Soopers' Starbucks too!  

 

Sarah Hite has King Sooper's 

cards.  It's an easy way to make money 

for our Club and make shopping easier 

for you!  They also make great gifts. 
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DMHR Foundation Board 
 
The DMHR Foundation Board has allocated $21,500 for club projects in the current 
Rotary year. 
 
 
 
 
 

Denver Mile High Rotary gifting Goals 2016—2017 to the Rotary Interna-
tional Foundation and Polio Plus campaign.  
 
Year to date in 2015-2016 the Denver Mile High Club donated $10,884 to the RI 
Foundation  and $5,614 to the Polio Plus fund.  
 
I thought it would be fun to track our success this year on these goals that the district 
and Rotary International asks us to achieve!  
 
 
 
 

Progress as of October 17, 2016 


